
 

For any complaints regarding the SPC’s RFQ, please refer to the Bidder Protest section on the SPC website 

https://www.spc.int/accountability. 

 

 

NOTICE OF EXTENSION & CLARIFICATION 
 

Date: 23 November 2023 

To: Interested Service Providers 

Contact: SPC Procurement – procurement@spc.int / Division focal point –  janek@spc.int  
  

Subject: Notice of extension + Clarification 
  

RFQ Name: Pacific Islands Language Services 
 

 

Procurement Reference:  RFQ23-5876 
 
 

Notice: 

The Pacific Community hereby gives notice that the submission deadline for the Request for 

Quotation RFQ23-5876 regarding Pacific Islands Language Services has been extended until Sunday 

7th January 2024, at 11:00 pm New Caledonia time. 

 
 

Clarification: 

Conflict of Interest Declaration form 

• The Pdf version of this form is available via the link in the RFQ document. 

• A Word version of the form has been uploaded on the SPC website for this RFQ, for bidders who 

wish to fill the form electronically.  Please note this form still needs to be signed and dated. 

 
 
If you have already made a submission and wish to amend it, you can submit a revised proposal before 

the new deadline.  In that case, please state that you wish to use your last submission when you 

resubmit. 

 
 
All other terms and conditions remain unchanged. 
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